
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. This week’s Rosemont Community Connection
features five important messages.

Calendar Updates

● Monday, September 6 & Tuesday, September 7- No School for Staff and
Students

● Tuesday, September 14- VIRTUAL Back to School Night
● Thursday, September 16- No School for Staff and Students

Back to School Night

Join us for our Virtual Back-to-School Night for grades K-5 on Tuesday, September 14
from 6:30 – 8:00p.m. During this time, you will have a chance to hear from
administration and your child’s teacher about their instructional program. Look out for
zoom codes and passwords from your child's teacher!

Connecting with Your Child’s Teacher

For the safety and security of our students and staff, the following procedures have
been established for all parent/teacher meetings:

● If you need to communicate with your child’s teacher, you may email the teacher,
schedule an appointment for a phone conference or a virtual meeting. All staff
emails can be found here
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rosemontes/aboutus/directo
ry/

Cafeteria/Lunch Procedures

● All children will eat lunch in classrooms with their teacher for the first two weeks
of school.

● Beginning September 13 students will eat in the cafeteria. We will implement an
A/B week rotation to reduce the number of students in the cafeteria where half
the grade level will eat in the cafeteria and the other half will eat in classrooms.

● All students will be supervised at all times.
● All students will participate in daily recess as normal.
● While most children will utilize the indoor lunch plan, an outdoor lunch option is

available upon request. Please contact the school for more information.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fschools%2Frosemontes%2Faboutus%2Fdirectory%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMarkia_R_Roberts%40mcpsmd.org%7Ceee6d58f365c49d40e2d08d96d9ae0cf%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637661334221351366%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=SFa5Jfwhw0cQ%2BV7EKoEXZMJSGH37MaZuG0fMHh6cr8E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fschools%2Frosemontes%2Faboutus%2Fdirectory%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMarkia_R_Roberts%40mcpsmd.org%7Ceee6d58f365c49d40e2d08d96d9ae0cf%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637661334221351366%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=SFa5Jfwhw0cQ%2BV7EKoEXZMJSGH37MaZuG0fMHh6cr8E%3D&reserved=0


PreK Students

Beginning September 8 pre-k students will begin attending school on a staggered
schedule. One half of each class will start on the Wednesday September 8th, the second
half will attend on Thursday September 9th and then everyone will attend on Friday
September 10th.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a
good evening!


